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E X C H A N G E S 
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A P S  A M B A S S A D O R 
Dale Niebuhr 
 
M E E T I N G S 
The Club meets the second 
Thursday, 7:00–8:30 p.m. 
 
L O C A T I O N 
College View Adventist Church 
48th & Prescott  St. 
Lincoln, Neb. 
 
C O N T A C T 
E-mail: 
questions@lincolnstampclub.org 
Web: 
www.lincolnstampclub.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/ 
LincolnStampClub 
 
Mail: 
PO Box 6756 
Lincoln, NE 
68506-6756 
 
A F F I L I ATION 
An American Philatelic Society  
affiliate: APS #0799-064882. 

Club Happenings Last Month 

May 13 Meeting 
 
We met with 21 members attending.  After a round of introductions,  

LaVonne thanked David Frye for providing articles to be used in our  

newsletter.  We discussed the Church as the facility for LINPEX which  

everyone favorably likes, but we will continue to look into one where we can 

hold a 2-day show, which is more appealing  to our dealers.   

 

Rene Ferdinand showed an old album that he had taken to Signature  

Bindary for excellent re-binding. 

 

LaVonne Uffelman showed a stamp identifier book from the APS. 

 

Brad Shay passed around an 8/30/68 “Last Day” cover for the post office in 

Grant Centre, Iowa.  

 

David Arunski showed a 1927 fan mail  cover to Charles Lindbergh. 

 

Dave Wallman showed a 1967 FDC of the Nebraska statehood stamp mailed 

from and to California addresses and a 1971 LINPEX Station cover with  

return address of Malcolm Philatelic Society in Malcolm, Nebraska. 

 

Tom  Johnson talked about local stamp dealer, Bruce Burns, who only sells  

on eBay and about books by postal historian, William Rapp. 

 

Mark Sellhorn showed a mis-cut booklet pane of the 1c prexie Sc. 805b 

with imperforate pairs and a 1945 Ohio cover franked with three of the 

 imperforate stamps. 

Program: “The Engraved Stamps of Caribbean Colonies & Countries”  
by Bob Ferguson 

Using digital images on a large screen, Bob walked us through an entertaining 

and educational look at many of the engraved stamps of the Caribbean islands.  

He presented the history of many of the islands as they transitioned from 

Dutch, British, French, and Danish colonies into separate countries, republics, 

overseas territories, or other forms of independence.  The images showed great 

detail and artistry in making these miniature works of art.   Bob shows a  

selection of those stamps on the next pages. 



Engraved Caribbean Stamps 



Engraved Caribbean Stamps 



Club Notes 
We will meet in person at our new 
location, College View Adventist Church, 
48th and Prescott.  Please join us in the 
company of other philatelists.   
 

Welcome 
The Lincoln Stamp Club welcomes guests 
to every meeting of the Club.  Dues are 
only $12/year. Membership forms are on 
the Web: ■ Membership: www. 

lincolnstampclub.org/membership/.StampClub. 
 

Facebook 
The Lincoln Stamp Club is on Facebook.  
Please “like” the Club and share its 
updates with your circle of friends. 
■ Facebook: www.facebook.com/Lincoln 
 
 

Meetings 
 

■ :  Program: Thursday, June 10 
 Member exchange and sale of donated items including 
 albums; foreign and US stamp packets; supplies; 
 novelty items; and discounted postage. 
  
■ :  Monthly Meeting: Thursday, July 8 
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